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To: Hardy Bullock <Hardy.Bullock@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Cc: Julie Patterson-Hunter <Julie.Patterson-Hunter@nevadacountyca.gov>; Mandy Stewart 
<Mandy.Stewart@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Resignation 

Dear Supervisor Bullock, 

It is with the deepest regret that I have to resign my seat on the Nevada County Commission as Fish & Wildlife 
Commissioner for District 5.  This resignation will be effective the earliest of June 1st, 2023 or the latest when the seat is 
filled by yourself.  Please let me know your wishes.  Currently I cannot attend the June meeting due to a travel 
obligation. 

The combination of my very ill 94 year old father who lives in Reno and my pending move to Verdi, NV in 2024 
complicates my ability to drive for in-person meetings in Nevada City and limits my ability to give 110% effort as 
promised to you all. 

It has been an awesome experience and I am humbly appreciative to all staff, fellow Board Members, and of course each 
and every one of you as leaders within NV County. 

Thank you from the bottom of my heart. 

Kevin Murphy 

Business: kmurphy@heffins.com 
Personal:  

Sierra Insurance is proud to announce we merged into Heffernan Insurance Brokers effective 11/1/2020.  Ask us about our 
exciting & new insurance program!. 

Kevin C. Murphy 
Senior Vice President 
Heffernan Insurance Brokers 
40200 Truckee Airport Road #3 
Truckee, CA 96161  
kmurphy@heffins.com 
http://www.HeffIns.com 
truckee office: (530) 550-0123 
direct:  
cell:  
fax: (530) 550-0102 
Because you're different. 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the 
intended recipient(s) and may concern confidential and privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or 
distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, and have received this communication in error, please contact 
the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original messages.  Thank You 




